
Friday Update, January 17, 2025 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine 
Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday update, January 17, 2025. 
 

 
 
 

BEGINS TUESDAY, JANUARY 21ST AT ALL 9 
SCHOOLS  

FOR THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

REMINDER FOR TRANSITIONAL 
KINDERGARTEN 

 

 
 

Transitional Kindergarten (TK) is part of the K-6 public school system. TK classrooms 
use developmentally appropriate, play-based curriculum specifically for four-year old 
students. All four-year old students will be eligible for TK for the 2025-2026 school year 



if the child turns 4 years old on or before September 1st. The Sulphur Springs Union 
School District offers a full-day TK program for their students.  

 
Information for registration, please see below: 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

New Families’ Orientation Meetings 
 School Year 25/26 

 
District Staff look forward to hosting the New Families’ Orientation Meetings this 
coming week. Please note that Canyon Springs Community School will have another 
meeting on Wednesday, January 22nd at 5:30PM at Canyon Springs Community 
School.  
 
The New Families’ Orientation Meetings are an opportunity for new families to learn 
information about the school from the principal, tour a classroom, and learn more 
information about the District. We look forward to meeting you at the meeting.  
 

TIMES AND LOCATIONS OF NEW FAMILIES’ ORIENTATION MEETINGS 



 

 
 

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, January 20th in observance of Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr., who believed in equality, freedom, and dignity for all people. His 
dream envisioned that all children would receive access to a quality education, and here 
in the Sulphur Springs Union School District, we are committed to delivering this to our 
children. 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful three-day weekend. 


